NEWS RELEASE

For additional infomration, please contact David Jespersen by phone (402-471-4537) or email
(david.jespersen@nebraska.gov)

APRIL7, 2017

STATE BOARD OF ED ANNOUNCES GRANTS TO SUPPORT HIGH-NEEDS
STUDENTS

Afterschool and summer programs will soon be available at 12 new sites in the Nebraska communities of Beatrice,
Cedar Bluffs, Crete, South Sioux City, Lincoln and Loup City.
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